
Many thanks to the installation artists, 
Michael Marinez and Paul Plouf, who 
along with Sarah Gould of  Esperanza’s 
El Museo del Westside included a tribute 
to buildings of the Westside barrio that 
have been demolished or no longer exist. 
Acuerdense, “¡Mi barrio no se vende!”Thanks to staff & buena gente who completed yet 

another “tapete de aserrín”. Below, folks enjoy food, 
música and readings for this special day. !!!

The chalk mural by Michael 
Marinez reminded us to: 
“¡Dale shine al Westside!”

Thanks to the  
gente who 
took part in 
the Muertos 
procession, 
especially Las 
Monas and 
Graciela Sán-
chez, Director 
of Esperanza.

Thanks to the 
many buena gente 
and staff who set 
up a number of 
altars & ofrendas 
to our dearly 
departed spirits. 
And, mil gracias 
to all who volun-
teered their time, 
talent and hard 
work to make the 
2019 Día de los 
muertos as great 
as it was!

Thanks to all/Gracias a todxs!

Dia de los  Muertos 2019
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